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Public Hearing and Called Meeting

June 29, 2020

Meeting held at Hogansville City Hall, 400 East Main Street, Hogansville GA 302.30

Present were Mayor Bill Stankiewicz and Council Members Marichal Price, Mandy Neese and Toni

Striblin. Also present were City Attorney Alex Dixon, Interim City Manager Lisa Kelly, Planning and
Development Director Lynne Miller and Police Chief Brian Harr. Council Members Reginald Jackson and

Mark Ayers were not present for tonight' s meeting. 

Public Hearing on 2020- 2021 Budget

Mayor Stankiewicz opened the public hearing at 7: 00 pm, asking for public comments on the proposed
20/ 21 budget. Brandon Rettke of 102 Church Street asked about the $ 4 increase in sanitation rates, 

noting that both the previous city council and this one have asked for a comprehensive plan for
sanitation. 

Mayor Stankiewicz noted that the city council' s proposed budget includes no sanitation rate increases, but

instead provides a sanitation budget line item that could cover a rate increase if City Council came back
to ask for one. 

There being no additional public comment, Mayor Stankiewicz closed the public hearing at 7: 04 pm. 

Called Meeting - Immediately following the Public Hearing

The called meeting was called to order at 7: 04 pm by Mayor Bill Stankiewicz. 

1. Approval of 2020/ 2021 Budget

Motion: Council Member Striblin moved to approve the 2021/ 2021 Hogansville City Budget as presented. 

The motion was seconded by Council Member Price. 

Roll Call Vote: Price ( Yea) , Neese ( Yea) , Striblin ( Yea) . 

Motion Passed 3- 0

2. Hiring of City Manager

Motion: Council Member Neese moved that the City Council execute the employment contract, as

presented, to hire Mr. Jonathan Lynn as Hogansville' s City Manager effective July 1, 2020. The motion
was seconded by Council Member Price. 

Roll Call Vote: Neese ( Yea) , Striblin ( Yea) , Price ( Yea) . 

Motion Passed 3- 0
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ADJOURNMENT

There being no further business to come before the Mayor & Council at this time, on a motion made

by Council Member Neese and dually seconded, the meeting was adjourned at 7: 10pm. 

Respectfully, 

Wi,e6A__ 
Lynne S. Miller, AICP

Planning and Development Director

City of Hogansville
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